Minutes of Meeting — MREFPP Groundbreaking
Souris River Joint Water Resource Board
Wednesday, March 28"

16" St SW and Forest Rd, Minot, North Dakota

On Wednesday, March 28™ at 1:30pm a groundbreaking ceremony was held for the Mouse River
Enhanced Flood Protection Project — Phases MI-1, MI-2, and MI-3. Joint Board members attending were
Dave Ashley, Tom Klein, Cliff Issendorf, Dan Jonasson, and Roger Sauer.

Chairman Ashley welcomed those in attendance and gave remarks on behalf of the SRIB. Remarks were
also given by Mayor Chuck Barney, Senator John Hoeven, Lt. Governor Brent Sanford, Representative
Roscoe Streyle, USACE Col. Sam Calkins, and representatives for Senator Heitkamp and Congressman
Cramer.

No formal business was taken up and there were no board actions.
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